Parent Newsletter

May 2020

Important Parent Council Meeting

We will be having a Zoom Parents of Parkdale Meeting on Thursday, May 7th at 7 pm. At this meeting
we will be discussing the financial situation including transferring funds to Parkdale School. Online
discussion and information that is available for next year. Please contact Danielle Barnsley if you are
willing to attend at danielle.barnsley@gmail.com

You can also contact the school with your contact information so we can forward it to Danielle and
she will send you the meeting link.

Thank you for attending this meeting.

Upcoming Events

In order to try and keep us all connected we are planning theme days/weeks and some contests. The
days will be listed below and please check out the schools web page and follow us on Facebook and
Twitter.

Starting Monday, May 4th, every Monday a baby picture of a teacher will be posted. Email your guess
to your teacher and you could possibly win a prize.

Week of May 4th to May 8th
Jersey Day - pick a day and send a picture or draw a picture of you wearing a jersey.

Week of May 11th to May 15th
Crazy Hair Day - pick a day and send a picture or draw a picture of you with crazy hair.

Week of May 18th to May 22nd

Front line Worker Day - send a picture of you holding a picture that says thank you, or a letter saying
thank you. We want to thank our doctors, nurses, police, paramedics, firemen, grocery store workers,
and anyone who is out there keeping us safe and going.

Week of May 25th to May 29th
Beach Day - pick a day and send a picture or draw a picture of you having fun on the beach.

Registration Time
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This is the time to register for the next school year. We have been phoning you to do verbal
verification's. Some of the registration forms have been sent home with the paper documents going
home. If you have not talked to us to verify your information or sent back, please contact the school. If
you have questions about registration please contact the school at 780-352-4594 or you can email us
at pd@wrpsii.ca

A Message From Mrs. Stengel

Hello Parkdale Families!

| want you all to know that | am here to support you and your children! If you would like to contact me
please don't hesitate. You can contact me through email, phone, or text at 587-206-8345. | hope you
are all doing well and staying healthy! | look forward to hearing from you.

Classes

Theteachers have gone through the curriculum and are ensuring that the students are getting the
knowledge that they need in order to do the best they can next year. Language learning and numeracy
are crucial elements that need to be covered. The teachers are preparing not only digital and online
learning for students but there is also paper packages available. Please work with the teacher for
program delivery, as we will do what we can to support what is working for our families.

Please do what you can, and if you are worried, or feeling stress about the situation; please contact us
SO We can support you.

You are an important part of our Parkdale family!
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